
    
  Exclusive Tour of Scripps MD Anderson Cancer Center 
  Your last chance to see it before it goes under construction! You’ll  
  hear from a leading Scripps oncologist about bringing the   
  nation’s most advanced oncology care to San Diego.    

  Tuesday, July 16, 2019 | 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
  10670 John Jay Hopkins Drive, San Diego, CA 92121 
  Lunch and complimentary self-parking provided. Space is limited. 
 
 
  Mind Your Memory with Dr. Adam Ellis 
  Dr. Adam Ellis is a Scripps Encinitas hospitalist with a passion for the  
  mind-body connection and healing through meditation.  
  Join us as he talks about keeping your mind healthy at every age. 
  Wednesday, July 24, 2019 | 5:30—7:00 p.m.  
  Scripps Encinitas Rehabilitation Garden  
  354 Santa Fe Drive, Encinitas, CA 92024 
   

  Scripps Encinitas Medical Pavilion Hard Hat Tour 
  Monday, August 12, 2019 | 12– 1 p.m.| Scripps Encinitas—north lot 
  Parking entrance is at 1011 Devonshire Drive, Encinitas, CA 92024 
  Space is limited. If you cannot attend, but would like to in the future,  
  please email feakes.monica@scrippshealth.org. 
   
  To RSVP for any of the events above, please contact  
  feakes.monica@scrippshealth.org or 760-633-6632. 

 

Summer 2019 Update 

Upcoming Events & Activities 

Time to get Rockin’ in 2019 

The 4th annual benefit concert for Scripps Encinitas is coming 
to the Belly Up on Thursday, October 17, 2019… and it has a 
brand new name! Thank you to all who participated in the 
contest on Facebook to rename our event. This year’s 
entertainment is..  

Johnny Rzeznik of the Goo Goo Dolls 
Our very own “Johnny on the Street” covered the news.  

Here’s how we announced it. 

 

Sponsorship opportunities, tickets and more are available on 
our website at scripps.org/rockinencinitas. Learn more about 
the event beneficiary below. We can’t wait to see you there! 

mailto:feakes.monica@scrippshealth.org?subject=RSVP%20to%20President's%20Council%20Breakfast%20on%204/10
https://www.facebook.com/scrippshealth/videos/2485042841535609/
http://www.scripps.org/rockinencinitas


 

Thank you for being a dedicated member of our Scripps Encinitas President’s Council chapter. If you have any questions, please 

contact Monica Feakes, Manager of Special Gifts, at (760) 633-6632 or feakes.monica@scrippshealth.org.  

Hooked on Robotics: the new Robotic Navigational Bronchoscopy 

Scripps Encinitas is already recognized as a regional center for excellence 
in interventional pulmonology and diagnostic lung cancer care.  Lung 
cancer is the world’s leading cause of cancer deaths.   With technology 
that was unimaginable a few years ago, the robotic navigational 
bronchoscopy will improve the detection and treatment of lung disease 
in patients.  Dr. Samir Makani and the pulmonary team will utilize this 
cutting-edge technology, along with the BodyTom CT scanner, to evaluate 
even the smallest lesions within the lung and eventually, provide 
treatment to detected lung cancers. 

 

This technology will be 100% funded through philanthropy.    

Your President’s Council newsletter is in the mail on it’s way to you! If you’d like a sneak 
preview, visit https://giving.scripps.org/what-we-do/pc-newsletter-summer-2019. 

STAYIN’ ALIVE with the Scripps Health Service Award Honorees 

Lip sync challenge accepted. Get ready to feel the disco fever and put your 
hands together for this special performance by our Scripps Health service 

award honorees. We're honored to recognize these incredible team members, 
who together have more than 25,365 years of collective service. This is bound 

to get you singing along and in the Scripps spirit!  

 

Click on the photo of Scripps Encinitas Leadership team, Jan Zachry and Scott 
Eisman, MD, alongside Regional Chief Executive, Carl Etter, to watch the full 

video.  

mailto:feakes.monica@scrippshealth.org
https://giving.scripps.org/what-we-do/pc-newsletter-summer-2019
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